
Here are the 4 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week 

(4/1/22)   

1. I’m sure everyone knows there will be no school this coming week, April 4-8, for 

Spring Break. 

2. Everyday Strong Parent Night will be on April 14. It is provided by Davis 

Behavioral Health.  This program provides practical tools to help parents help 

your kids.  If you are interested and it fits in your busy schedule, please take the 

time to register. Registration Link: https://www.dbhutah.org/training/everyday-

strong/  

3. Starting April 11, 2022, we will be serving a modified lunch. This is due to 

nutrition services staffing shortage. This will be for the rest of the school year. 

Please see the attachment for the updated lunch menu. 

4. Our school’s Electronic Devices Policy has recently been revised. Please read and 

be familiar with it. 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1648846512/davisk12utus/ptvbggxsusbj

eln1dbk8/ColumbiaElElectronicDevicePolicy.pdf   

Have a wonderful Spring Break!  
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